From: "van Holst, Michael" < <a href="myanholst@london.ca">myanholst@london.ca</a>>

Date: November 30, 2018 at 2:11:57 PM EST

To: "Westlake-Power, Barb" < bwestlake@london.ca>

Cc: "Saunders, Cathy" < csaunder@london.ca>

**Subject: CSC communication** 

Dear chair and members of the Corporate Services Committee,

I would like to request that the following topics be referred to the first meeting of the Governance Working Group:

1) Council expense restrictions

Since all expenses are posted publicly, is there a need for such a restrictive list of permissible uses?

2) Council policy for debate at standing committee meetings In order to ensure committee work is done at committee, should non-committee councillors be allowed to participate in the debates?

Sincerely,

Michael van Holst Councillor Ward 1